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SECOND DRAFT BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT:

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF A LIGHT INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT ON THE
REMAINDER OF FARM NO 180 AND PORTION 3 OF THE FARM NO 180,
FISANTEKRAAL, DURBANVILLE, WESTERN CAPE.

This letter serves to inform you that the mentioned project is out on its 2ND Public
Participation Period form the 28th of August 2020 until the 30th of September
2020.

Documents will be made available for viewing on our website.

* WWw.gnec.co.za .

« Documents under review, 20555 Fisantekraal, Light Industrial Development.

» Documents can also be sent via We Transfer on request.

Please submit your comments before or on the 30th of September 2020.

Meanwhile, should you have any queries, please feel free to contact myself, at:
Cell: 065 848 9822

Tel: (021) 870 1874, Fax: (021) 870 1873 or

E-mail: christoff@gnec.co.za .

We look forward receiving your comment.

Kind Regards

Christoff Dippenaar
for GNEC

To make sure our emails arrive, please add poreply@wetransfer.com to your contacts.
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